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SCHOOL CAMPS 

Our Upper Bridgers had an amazing time in the Abel 

Tasman National Park. Read some of their reflections 

at the end of the newsletter! Again, a big thank you to 

our amazing parents for their wonderful care and support on this trip, 

and to Anne and Jenni for your organisation and   expertise!  

We are still waiting on some invoices but it is looking like $250.  

Please make payment to 0205600035404 00 ref 0354  

 

Our Year 5s and 6s have set off  on their camp this week. I popped up 

yesterday after work and it was great to see them having so much fun 

together. They had wrapped up a full afternoon of activities and were on the water slide and in 

the swimming pool when I arrived. It is another beautiful day up there today with lots of excite-

ment planned. 

The final cost for this camp is $150  

You can make your camp payment  to 020560035404 00 ref 0454.  

If there is any questions you need answered please ring the office.  

 
2019 CLASSES AND STAF F 

We have finalised our staffing and our class composition for next year. Sue Leask is moving into a 

part time role to give her the chance to spend more time with her family. She will be covering 

leadership release for Jenny Foote and others, and   classroom release time for each class. We 

have advertised a class teacher position, and hope to have this appointment filled by the end of 

this year so that we can introduce our new teacher to our community.  

 

Classes 2019: 

Aft: Jenni Thwaites (Miss T) New Entrants/Year 1s  

Lower Deck Maria Malone Year 1s and Year 2s  

Upper Deck Hayden Thompson Year 3s and Year 4s  

Lower Bridge New teacher  Year 3s and Year 4s  

The Long Boat Jenny Foote Year 5s and Year 6s  

Upper Bridge Anne Crewdson Year 7s and Year 8s  

 

Children will have a chance to visit their new class and spend some time with each other on the 

11th December.  
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NEEDED TO FINISH 

THE NEW SCHOOL 

COMPOST BIN:  

Does anyone have a 

length of chicken wire 

they can donate to help 

finish our compost bin? 

Please email Anne at 
anne.crewdson@roseneath. 

school.nz  

If you do have some the 

'Action It' group can 

use.  

Thanks 
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Year 7 and 8 in the Abel Tasman  

School finishes at 12 noon on 

Tuesday 18th December  

Term 1 2019 Starts on Monday 

4th February at 9 am  
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YEARS 1 - 3 FAMILY CO NFERENCES 

If you did not meet with your childõs class teacher at the end of Term 3, they will be 

making   contact with you to schedule a time to meet on Wednesday 12th December. We 

look forward to sharing your childõs learning with you!  

 

SUSTAINABILITY ACTIO N AFTERNOON 26TH NOVEMBER, 1 - 3PM 

Thank you for coming along to see some of the sustainability action work that your child 

did on Monday. It was lovely to have such a great turn out and to be able to showcase our 

learning with you!  

 

ROSENEATH FAMILY, FR IENDS AND WHƄNAU SINGALONG, MONDAY 

17TH DECEMBER AT 6PM  

Please Save the Date for our annual end of year sing -a-long. Weõre hoping for a beautiful 

evening so we can have a cushion concert outside in the amphitheatre area, but if not, be 

ready for a cosy evening in the school hall! Everyone welcome.  

 

SPORTS NOTICE  

A really big thank you to all of our coaches who have given up time to help out our sports teams this year. Roseneath has   

competed in a number of sports and this would not be possible without your support!  

 

LEAVERS AND END OF Y EAR ASSEMBLIES AND CEREMONIES  

This year we have several opportunities to celebrate and acknowledge our learners, farewell those who are moving on, and look  

towards next year.   

On Tuesday the 11th December students will visit their 2019 class for the morning.  

On Thursday the 13th December our Year 8s and their parents and our teachers will have a celebration dinner at school.  

On Friday the 14th December we have our farewell assembly for children in Years 1 -7, at the usual time of 9:05am. Everyone 

is welcome!  Student portfolios and senior reports will come home.  

On 18th December we farewell our Year 8 Graduates in our final assembly at 11:20am, and school will finish at 12 noon.  

 

UPPER BRIDGE CAMP REFLECTIONS  

My biggest highlight of the trip was swimming at the amazing beaches after we had been walking for a couple of hours be-

cause it felt so good to have a break and the beaches were awesome. My favourite beach we swam at was Torrent bay, be-

cause there was another beach around the corner that we swam to, I donõt think people had been there in a while because the 

sand looked perfect and when we stepped on it the sand sunk to our ankles. It was so cool, I was just running around like cra zy 

because I loved how it felt.   

By Abigail  
 

This has been a great experience for me and probably a lot of others too. I donõt think I have done a walk quite as remarkable 

as this. There are so many great places around the world, but this has to be one of the best.  

By Harris  

 
I have achieved my goals because I walked without Dad needing to help me, and I didnõt get grumpy or lash out. 

I achieved something that I never thought Iõd do: 60 kms in 3 days! 

What were some of the highlights for you?  

The jet boat ride, that was SO fun! Also walking with my dad.  

How would you sum up your experience if you were to recommend it to others?  

Iõd do it like this: òThe Abel Tasman was amazing, and if you can, walk it. Also get the jet boat!ó  

By Liam 
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Students enjoying activities  
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The mudflats were a highlight because it was so fun walking through the river and the feel of 

your shoe sinking into the mud was incredible. Finding the next sign felt kind of like a treas-

ure hunt and the terrain was interesting and new.  

The beaches were a highlight because of the beautiful sand and the amazing stretches of 

water. It was also great how we had lunch at the beach every day. That gave us a chance to 

rest on the sand and dip our tired feet into the water.  

By Ada 

 
The way I would sum up the Abel Tasman is a great way to get some of the most beautiful 

beaches in the world and the best views in New Zealand. It is also a great way to get closer to 

your friends and know more about each other.  

By Perry  

 

PROJECT JONAH   

Next Tuesday we have a visitor from Project Jonah coming in to talk to us about protecting 

and supporting marine mammals. We would love to pass on a koha/gift for their work - if you 

would like to, please send along a gold coin on Tuesday.   

 

LOST  

A very precious baggage tag with a puppy on it. It is named. Please return to the office as its 

owner would love to have it back!  

 

 

Ngƅ manaakitanga, 

Adelle Broadmore and The Roseneath Team  

 

 

GENERAL 

Holiday programmes For more information go to  www.newtownmovieschool.co.nz 

or contact Craig Lauridsen 021 966 277 or  nms@acumen.net.nz 

Dates & Venues Code Camp 

Samuel Marsden School:  7th -10th, 14th -17th and 22nd -24th January 2019  

Thorndon Primary School: 7th -10th, 14th -17th and 22nd -24th January 201  

Petone: 17th ð 20th December 2018, 7th -10th, 14th -17th and 22nd -25th January 2019  

Porirua:  17th ð 20th December 2018, 7th -10th, 14th -17th and 22nd -25th January 2019  

CodeCamp allows kids from the ages of 7 -12 to develop 21st century skills in a fun and action 

packed environment. Develop confidence & initiative through design, creativity, solving prob-

lems & collaboration. Create games, apps & work with robots and electronic building blocks.  

Book Now at http://codecamp.co.nz/holiday -codecamp/  

4 days of Football Fun in the summer holidays. ñWellington United is offering our popular 

Football  School Holiday  Programme in January 2019.   This is a great way to kick off the New 

Year before school starts. It will be heaps of FUN, and an opportunity for your child to learn 

new football skills and make some new friends. Tuesday 22nd January 2019 - Friday 

25th  January 2019    http://www.wellingtonunited.org.nz/junior -holiday-programmes.html   
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